
 
 
 
 
Proposed Tree Planting Fees 
March 20, 2024 

 
Maitland Conservation’s stewardship service is planning to take the first step in building 
capacity for our existing forestry planting service. In 2024, we plan to plant a few sites that 
in the past were planted by neighbouring Conservation Authorities. The proposed 
additional fees are as follows: 
 

Service Cost 
Hand planting large stock trees and shrubs $14 / tree or shrub 
Note: There is a minimum hand planting fee of $1,000 for large stock plantings 

 
Note: these prices are only for projects planted by Maitland Conservation. Neighbouring 
Conservation Authority fee schedules will apply if projects are coordinated but not planted 
by Maitland Conservation. 
 
Maitland Conservation Members reviewed the proposed fees at their March 20, 2024 
meeting. Public comments on the proposed fees are currently being accepted. Please 
submit your comments by May 6, 2024 to: 
 
Shannon Millar, Restoration Supervisor 
smillar@mvca.on.ca 
519-335-3557 ext. 233  
 
Maitland Conservation Members will review the fees again at their meeting on May 15, 
2024.  
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